
MWMHOA Monthly Board Meeting  
April 13, 2016 

 
Attendees:  Angela Layman, Outgoing President 
         Jo Williamson, Outgoing Vice President 
         Hassaan Malik, Incoming President 
         William Ware, Incoming Vice President 

        Ahmed Elbashari, Treasurer 
        Rob Carpenter, ARC Chair 

                   Secretary = Vacant 
 

Continuing Business 
 
The minutes of the March 29 Annual 2016 Board meeting were approved via electronic 
transmission and a copy was added to the MWMHOA web site. 
 

New Business 
 

The meeting consisted of change over where the outgoing Board discussed the roles of 
their positions and turned over the duties of the Board to the incoming Board. Various 
existing contracts and agreements were discussed along with ongoing projects.  The 
incoming Board was provided access to HOA files and documents.  Outgoing President 
was asked to maintain relationships with Blade Runners and Save a Tree and have 
discussions for any future jobs with the approval from the Board on any financial 
transactions.    
 
Next Board Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 18 May 2016 @ 7 pm, at Hassaan’s 
house. 
 
Meeting Adjourned.     


